
Clifford Township Supervisors Meeting January 7, 2019 
 

Supervisors Present:  Dennis Knowlton, Barry Searle, Chris Marcho 

Solicitor: Joseph McGraw                 Secretary: Joan Hertzog 

 

Business meeting held on Tuesday, January 7, 2019. Chairman Dennis Knowlton called the meeting to 

order at 7:23 pm. Motion to approve the minutes by Mr. Knowlton. Second by Mr. Searle. All in favor.  

Treasurer’s report reviewed and will be put on file.  List of bills reviewed. Mr. Knowlton made a motion 

to pay all bills, except for Clifford Home and Auto. Second by Mr. Searle. All in favor. Mr. Searle made a 

motion to pay Clifford Home and Auto. Second by Mr. Knowlton. All in favor. Mr. Marcho abstained 

due to potential conflict of interest. 

 

Old Business: Mr. Searle made a motion to approve the second Mobile Home Removal Grant application 

for Royal Properties. Second by Mr. Knowlton. All in favor. Mr. Marcho abstained due to potential 

conflict of interest. 

 

Mr. Marcho reported: work is being done on the building’s back-up generator, new heating units for the 

buildings meeting rooms, storage systems have been purchased for the garage and he is working on 

obtaining a heater for the garage. 

 

New Business: Mr. Marcho made the motion to sign the Resolution of Agent Designation needed for 

PEMA. Second by Mr. Searle. All in favor 

 

Mr. Marcho made the motion to approve the recommendation of the Clifford Volunteer Fire Department 

for Fire/Police. Second by Mr. Searle. All in favor. 

 

Mr. Searle made the motion to have Mr. Marcho move forward with the purchase of a new township 

vehicle now that the sale of the old vehicle is complete. Second by Mr. Knowlton. All in favor. 

 

Planning Commission Chairperson, Sally Fischbeck, will be looking into updating the townships fee 

schedule and permit fees. 

 

The Children’s Garden, Sandy Wilmot, spoke of donations needed to finish paving the gardens trails.   

 

Mr. Searle made the motion to pay up to $2,500 for a security system to be put in the Children’s Garden. 

Second by Mr. Marcho. All in favor. 

 

  

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

    

Joan Hertzog/Secretary  

Adjournment 7:50 pm 


